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Dear Senator, I'm writing to let you know I would like you to vote on rejecting SB 579. 

These people are in jail because they have chose to do things wrong and have lost 

their rights. By giving this segment of the population a vote it is the same as 

purchasing votes and should not be allowed. Thank you for your consideration. Kevin 

Gambucci. 

 


